
DEPARTMENT OF THE NAVY 
NATIONAL NAVAL MEDICAL CENTER 

BEn4ESDA MARYLAND 20869-5000 IN REPLY PE,'EP TO 

5720 
Ser 0007/4,0]3 

I 5 JUN lig Mr. J. M. Scovitch 
Kennedy Research Project 
4815 Calvert Road #355 
College Park, MD 20740 

Dear Mr. Scovitch: 

This responds to your Freed= of Information Act request of February 2, 3.92, 	 yuu seek do.;umee.ts, notes, sketches, x-rays, articles, lists, prints, communications, agreements of non-disclosure, etc., concerning the assassination of President 
John F. Kennedy. 

A thorough search of our records has failed to produce the items you requested. All records from this facility pertaining to 
President John F. Kennedy are maintained at the National 
Archives. A copy of your request has already been forwarded there for appropriate action. Your letter has also been referred to the Uniformed Services University of The Health Sciences (USUHS) for further response to your request. 

Sincerely, 

1frj 
M. F. SUTTON 
Lieutenant 
Judge Advocate General's Corps 
United States Naval Reserve 
Assistant Staff Judge Advocate 
By direction of the Commander 

tI 


